Lake Tapps Lacrosse Club
Uniform FAQ 2019


1.  How do we order uniform packs?
Uniform pack will be available to order online this year.  More information to come in an email blast and at Orientation Day.
 
2.  How will we fit our kids for uniforms if they'll be ordered online?
Uniform sample sizes will be available to try on at Orientation Day. You will be given an order form which you can fill out with correct sizes at that time.  
 
3.  How much will the uniform packs be?  
Pricing is still being negotiated at this time.  This information will be provided as soon as it is available.  

4.   What is required in the uniform pack?
Jersey, shorts, shooter shirt and pinnie.
 
5.  Can my child choose their number?
No, numbers will be assigned.
 
6.  What if I played last year, will I need to buy another uniform?
LTLC uses the same uniform pack for two seasons, we do this to try and keep player costs as low as possible.  
 
7.  How long will it take to get the uniforms once you've placed your order?
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will send out an email blast once the uniform store is open and note the date it will close.  Once the store has closed it will take 4-5 weeks to receive the uniforms.  Typically the store opens right after Orientation Day in January.
 
8.  Will the uniforms be shipped directly to me?  
No, they will be shipped to one address and distributed by your team uniform coordinator. 
 
9.  What if I just need to replace one piece of my uniform pack?
You can purchase each item by piece as needed.
  
11.  What if can't make Orrientation Day but want my child to try on the uniforms prior to purchasing?
You'll need to email us at:  treasureLTLC@gmail.com to arrange a time to come try on the uniforms, prior to the uniform store closing date.
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